
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School 
District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP TEAM REPORTS 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Schools have formed Community Partnership Teams from existing entities that bring 
parents and the community into the school.  Bringing these groups together creates a 
collaborative approach at the school level that is supported and encouraged at the District 
and School Board level.  
 
Community Partnership Teams meet on a regular basis with the school principal to assess 
school needs, and collaboratively and strategically set measurable goals, plan activities, 
track progress and evaluate outcomes.   
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
(15-510)     It is recommended that the School Board and Superintendent receive this 
  report as an information item.  
 

 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
February 17, 2015 











































	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Quarterly	
  Progress	
  Report	
  to	
  the	
  School	
  Board	
  
Community	
  Partnership	
  Teams	
  

The	
  School	
  Board	
  is	
  very	
  interested	
  in	
  knowing	
  how	
  you	
  are	
  engaging	
  your	
  community	
  
in	
  the	
  life	
  of	
  your	
  schools.	
  These	
  reports	
  are	
  due	
  Nov.	
  10,	
  	
  Feb.	
  9	
  and	
  April	
  20	
  and	
  will	
  

be	
  included	
  in	
  the	
  Board	
  Packet	
  in	
  that	
  month.	
  

	
  
School	
  Name:	
  McKay	
  
 
Date: 2/9/15 
 
Community Partners: 
NAC, AmeriCorps, YMCA, Beaverton Lit Council, Jesuit High School, Catlin Gable, 
OASIS, Church of the Atonement, Intel, Boy Scouts, Portland Community Church + 
many community partners participated with Holiday Assistance in December and 
Auction Donations for our April Auction. 
 
Plans for the 2014-2015 school year: 
-Our Friday food packs need a more stable food source-looking into Sunshine Pantry 
and local businesses for support 
-Continue to build partnerships with local faith communities 
-NAC-work with them to support our Art Literacy Program and Summer Reading 
program 
-Higher level of engagement with our Spanish speaking community 
-Boy Scouts to support volunteer needs within the school 
-Intergenerational opportunities with retirement center. 
 
Progress: 
We continue to actively engage in conversation about the plans listed above. We have 
collected additional food for Friday packs but supply is still tenuous. NAC has contact 
information for art lit and is pursuing funding from the City of Beaverton to support art 
in our school. Boy Scouts are actively volunteering with our PTC for fundraising and 
field day at the end of the school year. 
























































































































